
Message from TJPA Executive Director
As we wrap up 2024, we want to extend our warmest wishes for a joyful holiday
season and a happy new year!

This year, we proudly continued to provide essential transit connections to
downtown San Francisco in partnership with our Salesforce Transit Center
operators. We made significant progress on The Portal project, moving closer to
construction, and welcomed countless visitors and riders who dined, transited
through, or participated in one of the 640 free activities and events at Salesforce
Park.

It has been a delight to see new and returning visitors explore the largest elevated
rooftop park in the western United States, take in the stunning architecture of this
iconic San Francisco landmark, and enjoy memorable events from the Transit
Center’s sixth birthday celebration in August to our inaugural Harvest Fest on our
rooftop Salesforce Park.

In 2025, we look forward to continuing to work closely with our partners and
stakeholders to help further activate downtown San Francisco. We will continue to
offer more diverse and engaging free Park activities and events along with
progressing durable technical work for The Portal to advance the project. Together,
we’re bringing the Transbay Program’s vision to life, bringing communities closer
and ultimately, connecting the Transit Center to California with a sustainable one-
seat ride.

Best,

Adam Van de Water

Warm Wishes this Holiday Season



﻿We wish you a joyous holiday season and a happy new year!

In Transit Center News

Photos [Left to Right]: Inaugural Harvest Fest, October; Sixth Birthday Poster for Salesforce Transit Center, August; and
Modi grand opening, November.﻿

﻿In 2024, we welcomed back the Shoeshine Guild to our Transit Center’s Grand Hall and
introduced a fresh twist on Italian and Mexican cuisine with the arrival of the Modi
restaurant on the Natoma Street side of the Transit Center. In 2025, we look forward to
welcoming Dim Baos and Juice Bar alongside a new Barebottle location in our Grand Hall.
As return-to-work trends and ridership at the Transit Center continue to grow with a 22%
year-over-year increase and daily visits peaking at 150,000, we’re on track to exceed 1
million visits at the Transit Center by end of year.

Salesforce Park continues to be a hub of activity, with 640 free programs this year
that brought nearly 43,000 visitors. Our live music series, Yoga and Toddler
Thursday were some of our most popular programs. Additional event highlights
included the San Francisco Old Time and Bluegrass Festival, which drew 1,300



attendees; and a sold-out Rooftop Rhythms concert with SF native Christian Kuria
for the Transit Center’s sixth birthday. We expect to host more programs next year,
with new additions including a weekly lunchtime poetry series kicking off in
January. Stay tuned for more updates on Salesforce Park by following us on
Instagram at @salesforceparksf or @transitcenter along with Facebook, and X.

TJPA’s 5th Annual Holiday Park Lighting and Winterfest!

It was great to celebrate this holiday season with so many of you at our annual
Salesforce Park holiday lighting that kicked off the 5th Annual Winterfest weekend
activities, which brought over 1,700 people. 

December 6-8, Winterfest, a Three-day Weekend of Fun for Everyone.

Update on The Portal

This year, we celebrated a $3.38 billion federal funding commitment and 
acceptance of The Portal into the Engineering phase of the Federal Transit 
Administration’s Capital Investment Grants Program with Speaker Emerita Nancy 
Pelosi, Senator Scott Wiener, Mayor London Breed,

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fclick-508430.icptrack.com%2ficp%2frelay.php%3fr%3d85290698%26msgid%3d951698%26act%3dVMIS%26c%3d508430%26pid%3d13830661%26destination%3dhttps%253A%252F%252Fwww.instagram.com%252Fsalesforceparksf%252F%26cf%3d13728%26v%3da1664d7823fe7ab6a1126296befbfca804ae94cef0970281148595ed9778f8ce&c=E,1,ym37l-_D3Qbrzx66rxCpxsAJem1UzngJXakgNiMIOQIV7MRRlUopk0r2Z0BxrSHboK8dSU1W6ijmxOfF-awkjIwDX8SqTdHEGF7T1lLteaXcyFw,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fclick-508430.icptrack.com%2ficp%2frelay.php%3fr%3d85290698%26msgid%3d951698%26act%3dVMIS%26c%3d508430%26pid%3d13830661%26destination%3dhttps%253A%252F%252Fwww.instagram.com%252Ftransitcentersf%252F%26cf%3d13728%26v%3dec3b2831482cdf8d3831d3eed11d99fe960ac57a3e7e52039f69c5daec89abbc&c=E,1,b0AdS1XueSzRYYIF-1GtTZV4qL-Nj2vC0ZFFf9L_I7RtGDfzqqB0EJB28gSArAjZRyOMlgnEPmgDL89nUMl0D0afhJKXK5gvO8llj1wa0lG1wdgCFNyz22v9jBZq&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fclick-508430.icptrack.com%2ficp%2frelay.php%3fr%3d85290698%26msgid%3d951698%26act%3dVMIS%26c%3d508430%26pid%3d13830661%26destination%3dhttps%253A%252F%252Fwww.facebook.com%252FTransitCenterSF%26cf%3d13728%26v%3d639ed5bf418e13921390c737ae478d8f7a6761ce44155d29830894801b081222&c=E,1,2qJlwqvgLWSZL9ZSFCL3pLdZtydRAwG2a4LG1ZXKBzmhxkOc8LEBh3bDOnRk4qOTQsKH_569cd3Io6vtFMQCvpavqqoMSzrfciLMBr4ZM7MwI3k,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fclick-508430.icptrack.com%2ficp%2frelay.php%3fr%3d85290698%26msgid%3d951698%26act%3dVMIS%26c%3d508430%26pid%3d13830661%26destination%3dhttps%253A%252F%252Fx.com%252FTransitCenterSF%26cf%3d13728%26v%3d6ff0857627212a05f7ceb529804b2a8875c723b4dfe0af2c71754311c4cca770&c=E,1,vX3yJLaXN8nw6fOuVj0VDNTNZ_8Mcke6j6Czse5w0X0AIWIXBCEWiJqPJWVq5y2qy6ljRGe3cL21gU1hWYiYEdlzCNrX7t-Kdtx116Z5NldPGFU4YvRfQiixAjo,&typo=1


and our agency partners and 
stakeholders through a press 
conference in our Grand Hall in May
(see picture on the right). The Portal will 
link 11 transit systems across 
California, enhancing connectivity and 
mobility of Californians, reducing 
climate impacts, and expanding 
economic opportunities. Also, we were 
awarded nearly $25 million from the 
Federal Railroad Administration through 
the Consolidated Rail Infrastructure and 
Safety Improvements (CRISI) grant 
program to advance final design for the 
track and systems of The Portal. In 
2025, we will work to continue to 
advance important technical efforts and 
close the funding gap as we meet with 
newly elected lawmakers from the local, 
regional, state and federal levels.

We continued to offer behind-the-scenes tours of our Transit Center and two-level
trainbox. This year, we had nearly 50 groups with approximately 600 attendees
learn about the TJPA, our Transit Center and the important work to advance The
Portal project.

Photos [Left to Right]: Federal and State Delegation, August and East Cut Community Benefit District,
December.

3D Art Unveiling at Salesforce Transit Center﻿
During September’s Transit Month, we hosted a 3D art installation unveiling with



California High-Speed Rail Authority and transit enthusiasts outside the doors of
the Transit Center’s Grand Hall. This installation highlights The Portal by offering a
60-foot view below ground into the future high-speed rail platform, which will
connect Caltrain and the statewide high-speed rail system to downtown San
Francisco, allowing travel to Los Angeles in under three hours. Swing by and check
it out! Snap a pic, strike a pose, or soak it in—don’t forget to share your experience
on social media and tag us.

Photos: Decal Unveiling with Transit Enthusiasts and Partners. ﻿

For more information, please visit: www.tjpa.org

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.tjpa.org&c=E,1,abubQua1R0LcUppp4Myh7N13TtbbzUu_ndIauNH2oS9RNRrAnwE1HUCCJNCMh0qSKUXKtILDi6F9On_JsXnhuMp362bWkEbBHt4Uc4nppiz00wE1Brl4Tv5td9tt&typo=1&ancr_add=1
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